

National Immunisation Office Units 8/9 Manor Street Business Park Manor Street Dublin 7

> Tel. 01 8676108 Fax. 01 8682943

August 2016

Re: Seasonal Influenza (Flu) Vaccination Campaign 2016/2017

Dear Chief Executive,

Flu is a serious viral illness that can spread rapidly and the best way to prevent it is by vaccination.

Seasonal influenza (flu) vaccination reduces infection and associated illnesses, hospitalisation and even prevents deaths.

Every year flu vaccination is strongly recommended for pregnant women and health care workers as well as people with long term medical conditions.

Flu vaccine is particularly important for pregnant women as they and their babies are at risk of complications from the disease. High vaccine uptakes rates among staff have been shown to reduce the serious impact of flu among patients.

I would be grateful if you would arrange for all your health care workers and carers to be vaccinated and ensure their vaccine status is documented and encourage your patients to be vaccinated.

I enclose copies of the new information leaflets and posters being used for this year's seasonal flu vaccination campaign. If you require more information materials please order them from www.healthpromotion.ie.

If you require further information, please contact the National Immunisation Office at (01) 867 6108 or visit our website at www.immunisation.ie

Yourssincerely

Dr Kevin Kelleher

Assistant National Director, Health and Well-Being, Public Health & Child Health Medical registration number 19719